Notice of Intent to Prepare a Master Plan

To:  Carol Vernon
The Gratiot County Courthouse 214 East Center Street
Ithaca, MI 48847

July 23,2010

From Mary Kay Maas, Supervisor:

This notice is to inform you that the Coe Township Planning Commission is preparing a
new master plan. In accordance with Section 39 of the Michigan Planning Enabling Act,
Public Act 33 of 2008, MCL 125.3839, this notice is to inform our neighboring local
governments, planning entities, and any public utilities and railroad companies of Coe
Township’s intent to prepare a master plan. The Coe Township Planning Commission
welcomes your cooperation and comments on the proposed plan.

The Coe Township Planning Commission will send you a copy of the proposed master
plan to anyone who makes a written request for it. They will be sent as soon as we have
completed the draft for review. Please make your request to:

Tim Bebee

Coe Township, Zoning Administrator
1985 Parkland Drive

Mt. Pleasant, Michigan 48858

Thank You,
On Behalf of Coe Township and Mary Kay Maas, Coe Township Supervisor

Prepared By,

Timothy Bebee
Zoning Administrator



